
 

         17 Apr, 2020 

 

Notice from TOMOE VALVE LIMITED (UK) on Covid-19 

 

 

Dear Valuable Customers and Suppliers, 

 

To prevent the spread of the coronavirus, the British government has ordered its citizens to refrain 

from going out. As a result, some of our employees are working from home at our UK production 

base. We are monitoring the situation, including our suppliers, but depending on the situation 

changing, there is a possibility that our production process will be hindered, and the delivery time 

of products already ordered may be delayed. 

We will promptly report any changes to the situation in the future.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience, but we appreciate your understanding of the situation. 

 


